
 
 
 
 
Director's Corner 
Art Persons 
 
Hello ADK HOG! Fall is here & with it some cooler temps. I have already started 
wearing my heavy gloves on the way to work. Another sign of fall is our annual election 
of officers. Nominations opened at our Sept. meeting. A few changes are in the works. 
LouAnn B. Is stepping down as Secretary. Tina G. has accepted a nomination for 
secretary. Lisa P. is stepping down as Ladies of Harley- Sunshine with no one  nominated 
to take her place.  If anyone is interested in this position, contact Lisa for a description on 
duties. You don’t need to be a driver for this position, you only need to be a Chapter 
member. You don’t even need to be a Lady! All of our other Chapter Officers have been 
re-nominated & accepted. Nominations remain open until the end of our Oct. Meeting. 
My thanks to all our Officers for another great year! 
   
  Pierre F. Is checking with the Saratoga Elks to see if we can return there for our “cold 
weather meetings” starting in Oct. Plan on coming early for their Buffet All-You-Can-Eat 
Breakfast.         
  There are still some great  rides planned, so keep your eye on the website calendar & e-
mails.  
   
  Our Christmas Party plans are under way. Sweet Basil on Rte. 9 in Queensbury has been 
booked with 1 change. When Stacey went back to make our reservation after our 
meeting, Dec. 12 had already been booked. I made the executive decision to take Dec. 5 
as an alternative. Thanks to Stacey for her hard work on the banquet. The price for the 
banquet changed slightly to $32 / person, with dessert,  appetizers, tax, tip, & coffee or 
soft drink included. (They gave us a bargain price on appetizers as an apology.) 
 
  Happy Birthday to the following: Mike Bala, Ken Carpenter, Jonathan Hague, 
Donna Persons, Scott Ryan, Paul Sicko, John Skaza, & Milt Smith. 
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Ladies of Harley 
Lisa Pritchard 
 
Happy October! 
 
I want to give thanks to all the members that came out for the 6th Annual Charlie's 
Ride! The weather was perfect, the scenery was fantastic, the Halftime Bar & Grill 
food was great and the riders  was awesome! Thanks to the folks who helped with 
registration, the Sweepers,the  Road Captains and most of all to Mark Stipano who 
placed a lot of time and effort in planning the route. $600 was the official amount 
raised to help give more children more tomorrow's!! 
 
 
I am hoping to hear from members to volunteer making baked goods and assist 
selling those baked goods on Saturday, October 10 for the McDermott's Open 
House!! The money raised is for our Christmas Family this year! In honor of Fall I'm 
going to change it up this year and make zucchini bread for the bake sale! 
 
Lastly, as I announced at the September meeting I will not be seeking election this 
year as Ladies of Harley Officer/Sunshine person.  I will assist in every way possible 
to help the next person make the transition smooth as possible. 
 
Enjoy the Fall! 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Donna’s Stuff! 
 Hi Folks, COMING IN NOVEMBER! Sunday Brunches! 
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